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What are “Ban the Box” Laws?

“Ban the Box” is a national movement named after the “Yes” or “No” check box options that appear
on employment applications next to the question asking whether the applicant has been convicted of
a crime. Generally, communities joining the Ban the Box movement have adopted legislation
prohibiting employers from inquiring about an applicant’s criminal history until after a conditional
offer of employment is made. While some ordinances and laws literally ban employers from using
“the box” in job applications, some do much more, including prohibiting other methods of soliciting

information about an applicant’s criminal history until after a conditional offer of employment is
made.

To read the full article, please visit WCR.


http://us7.campaign-archive2.com/?u=3aee2728e79d7f3d9c541c046&id=714da9d204
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

